
Possible opportunities from BC Children’s Hospital for continued support following a challenging case: 

1. Virtual Attendance at a Local Debrief: Many sites organize a debrief through WorkSafe BC
and/or EFAP. In the past, the PICU team (MD, RN, and sometimes additional staff) has
attended these debriefs when our team was involved in the case management. Our team will work
around your team’s schedule for the debrief. If your team is interested, please contact Anna Weir at
anna.weir@cw.bc.ca.

2. Attendance at Morbidity & Mortality (M&M) Rounds: In some instances, teams have found it
helpful to invite members from the PICU to participate in regional health authority M&M rounds as
invited experts.

3. Participation in Pediatric Critical Care Learning (PCCL): There is an opportunity to present this case
at a future provincial PCCL session. These sessions provide a valuable forum for shared learning
across the pediatric critical care community in British Columbia. For more information and to submit
a case for presentation, please visit this link.

4. Provincial Safety Review and/or Recommendations: If the impacts and potential recommendations
from this case have provincial applicability, and extend beyond a single site or health authority,
there are 2 options.
1. Invite a Provincial Child Health Quality Committee member to a focused recommendation
discussion.
2. A provincial review can be conducted under the protection of Section 51, commissioned by the
Provincial Child Health Quality Committee, and with representation from all Health Authorities. If
either are of interest, please reach out to Rita Janke rdjanke@phsa.ca Provincial Director of Quality,
Child Health BC.

5. Simulation Training: Additionally, if your team is interested, we can offer support in providing
simulation training focused on areas identified during the debrief. Please feel free to contact us
if this is something you would like to explore further.

Please feel free to reach out if you or your team would like to explore any of these opportunities or 
need further assistance.  
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